
OMPF Availability via DPRIS Information 

Service Branch 
Discharge/Retirement 

Cutoff Date 
Notes 

 

Air Force 1 October 2004 

The dates mentioned for each of the 

Military Services represent the dates 

they completed scanning their OMPF 

Information into their unique OMPF 

repository systems. If your discharge 

or retirement is close to these dates 

you may want to check and see if 

your OMPF information is available. 

Otherwise you will need to go to the 

National Personnel Records Center 

(NPRC) in St. Louis, MO for your 

OMPF information.  

You can provide a request to NPRC 

by:  

1. Completing a Standard Form 

180, available here 

2. Accessing the NPRC site and 

filling out an online 

application here 

 

Marine Corps 1 January 1999 

 

Navy 1 January 1995 

 

Army 1 October 1994 

 

Coast Guard 
Not available via DPRIS at 

this time 

 

 

http://www.archives.gov/veterans/military-service-records/standard-form-180.html
http://www.archives.gov/veterans/military-service-records

